Dear Pre-Kindergarten Families:

Welcome to St. Michael the Archangel Pre-Kindergarten 2020-21

Attached is your Pre-Kindergarten Registration Form. We ask that you please fill out this form <u>completely</u> and return it to the School Main Office in an envelope with your registration payment. Please be sure to put your child's name and "Pre-Kindergarten Registration" on the envelope.

Important documents that must accompany this form to ensure a smooth entrance into Pre-Kindergarten are copies of your child's:

- Birth Certificate
- Baptismal Certificate (if applicable)
- Most recent immunization record
- Health History

We recommend that you submit this information at your earliest convenience. **Thank you and Welcome!** Please contact Mrs. Gano in the Advancement Office if you have any questions. A non-refundable registration fee of \$150.00 must be submitted and made payable to: St. Michael the Archangel School with the application.

Dear Pre-Kindergarten Families:

Welcome to St. Michael the Archangel Pre-Kindergarten 2020-21

Attached is your Pre-Kindergarten Registration Form. We ask that you please fill out this form <u>completely</u> and return it to the School Main Office in an envelope with your registration payment. Please be sure to put your child's name and "Pre-Kindergarten Registration" on the envelope.

Important documents that must accompany this form to ensure a smooth entrance into Pre-Kindergarten are copies of your child's:

- Birth Certificate
- Baptismal Certificate (if applicable)
- Most recent immunization record
- Health History

We recommend that you submit this information at your earliest convenience. **Thank you and Welcome!** Please contact Mrs. Gano in the Advancement Office if you have any questions. A non-refundable registration fee of \$150.00 must be submitted and made payable to: St. Michael the Archangel School with the application.